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Cooperation with foreign companies
As part  of  the cooperation agreement of  the Institute's  "Agricultural  Mechanization" faculty with the
Rostselmash, Alla Demchenko, Marketing Director for Rostselmash, visited our institute.

During her visit A.Demchenko got familiarized with the educational process of the Faculty of Agricultural
Mechanization, the process of educational work of the department and their training base. After that she
met with professors and teachers of the faculty of Agricultural Mechanization. At the end of the meeting,
A.Demchenko said that in the future the faculty of Agricultural mechanization will continue the work on
enrichment of modern laboratory stands with Rostselmash equipment. It was also agreed that the teaching
staff would undergo internships and provide the company with literature.


